
A recipe  
for a safer 

internet

Don’t meet up. 
Meeting someone 

you have only 
spoken to online 

can be dangerous. 
Always check with 
an adult you trust.

Tell someone  
if you feel  
worried or 

uncomfortable 
about  

something. 

Turn over to enter our e-safety competition! ➜

Check the age restrictions  
of games, apps and websites.  

You might not be  
old enough!

Age

www

Be as kind to people 
online as you would 

be to them in the 
playground.

Keep personal  
information private; this 
includes your last name, 
passwords, photos and 

school name.

?
Only post photos  

or videos of  
people if you have  

asked their  
permission first.



Competition time!

The Switched on Computing team is challenging primary school children up and down the country to design their 
own e-safety poster! All of the entries will be showcased on our website at www.switchedoncomputing.co.uk 
and the winning entry will be designed and printed so you can display it in your own classroom. 
The poster should:	 •	 provide advice about e-safety
	 	 •	 be written for primary school children 
	 	 •	 be colourful and engaging!
Find out more about the competition and submit your entry at www.switchedoncomputing.co.uk/esafety

Prizes!
1st prize The winning poster will be professionally printed and presented to your school.
Your school will receive a £5OO voucher to spend on any Rising Stars resources.
The pupils will win a set of Learn to Code pupil books worth £3OO.

2nd prize Your school will receive a £2OO voucher to spend on any Rising Stars resources.
The pupils will win a set of Learn to Code pupil books worth £3OO.

3rd prize Your school will receive a £1OO voucher to spend on any Rising Stars resources.
The pupils will win a set of Learn to Code pupil books worth £3OO.

All entries submitted will be showcased on our online gallery at www.switchedoncomputing.co.uk.

How to enter
Entries submitted can be a jpeg, PDF, Word document, PowerPoint or a photocopy or photograph of a drawing. All entries should be emailed to  
oliviatanner@risingstars-uk.com or tweeted to @switchedoncomp. Please go to www.switchedoncomputing.co.uk/esafety for full T&Cs and contact us if you  
have any queries. The closing date is 31st July 2O15 and the winner will be announced in September. 
Good luck!

The Switched on Computing team

www.risingstars-uk.com/computing	 @switchedoncomp
978-1-78339-924-6


